
THE PHARMACEUTICAL SOCIETY OF UGANDA (PSU)

2017/2018: PSU-ABACUS PHARMACY SCHOLARSHIP
The Council of The Pharmaceutical Society of Uganda (PSU) is mandated to ensure 
the highest practicable standards in the practice of Pharmacy in Uganda. In an effort 
to attain this mandate, the council on conjunction with M/s Abacus Pharma (A) 
Limited established a pharmacy scholarship scheme for needy students interested in 
pursuing a career in pharmacy in public Universities in Uganda.

The council therefore announces the 2017/2018 PSU- Abacus Pharmacy Scholarship 
for needy Pharmacy students. All interested and qualifying senior six leavers are 
advised to apply for the private sponsorship in Pharmacy as soon as possible.

The council shall only consider scholarship applicants from Pharmacy students who 
will have admitted to respective universities.

Eligible scholarship beneficiaries:

1.	 Applicants must be Ugandan nationals
2.	 Applicants must be pharmacy students who will have secured admission in 

public Universities in Uganda
3. 	 Applicants must not be holding other scholarships 
4.	 Applicants must be needy underprivileged students

Scholarship application forms shall be available to students who will have secured 
respective admissions or a degree in pharmacy at:

The Pharmaceutical Society of Uganda Secretariat,
Plot No. 1847 Kyambogo, P.O.Box 3774 Kampala Uganda.
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